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Naming proposal for a new development at a site located at  

The Donnelly Centre, Cork Street/Brickfield Lane, Dublin 8, (planning ref. 3426/18). 

 

 
 
This naming proposal refers to a new development at the above address as indicated on 
the attached site location map for a student accommodation development. 
 
The naming proposed for this development is: 
 
The Loom (An Seol) 
 
The rationale given by the Developer for the naming proposal is as follows: - The name 
“The Loom” was inspired by the history of Cork Street, once a centre of fine wool, silk 
and poplin hand-loom weaving. The nearby Botany Weaving Mill was founded in 1934 in 
Dublin’s Liberties, an area where the rich history of weaving dates back to the 17th 
Century.  Weaving Firms such as Frys, Pims, Atkinsons and Mitchells all operated in the 
Liberties and Elliot’s Weaving Company was also located in nearby Brown Street.  The 
Loom is therefore a strong reference to the area’s weaving past history and relates to 
the nearby Weaver Square and Weaver Park. 
 
The Heritage Officer has deemed the proposed name as appropriate for this 
development. 
 
The naming; The Loom (An Seol) is considered suitable and is recommended for 
adoption. 
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Director of Services South City 


